
NIGER 2024 
SCHOLARSHIPS

I would like to support Hebron’s 

Niger Child Education mission.


_____ I would like to support a child 

for $300.


_____ I would like to support _____ 

children for $________.


_____ I would like to support the 

Niger Child Education mission with a 

donation of $________.


Name: ______________________

Please makes checks payable to: 


Hebron Presbyterian Church, with Niger 

Scholarship Fund in the memo line

H E B R O N  P R E S B Y T E R I A N  C H U R C H 

P. O. Box 67, 

Manakin-Sabot, VA 23103 
804-784-4018 

www.hebronpresbyterian.com

Lack of education is a serious concern 
in Niger. The Evangelical Church of 
Niger has a reputation for providing 

some of the best education in the 
nation through a small network of 

schools. $300 a year will send a child to 
school for an entire year.  The schools 
continue to prosper and grow despite 
governmental turmoil after the 2023 

coup.  Hebron’s continuing donations 
will help replace funding lost from 
French donors. After the coup, the 

schools continue to model Christian 
love and discipleship to the students 

and the community at large.

C H A N G I N G  L I V E S

Hebron’s Niger Child Education mission 
partners with the Evangelical Church of 

the Republic of Niger [EERN]. This 
partnership is facilitated by the Frontier 
Fellowship (www.frontierfellowship.com), a 
missionary organization that sponsors 

Christian missions around the globe.  Niger 
is an arid country on the edge of the Sahara 
desert and is one of the least developed and 
poorest countries in the world.  Christians 

make up less than 1% of Niger’s population.  

http://www.hebronpresbyterian.com
http://www.frontierfellowship.com


N I G E R  C H I L D  E D U CAT I O N

For the past seven years, Hebron Presbyterian Church has been funding scholarships for children in Niger.  When 
we started in 2017, scholarship donations funded 23 children.  Since then, contributions have grown to support 60+ 

children each year. Last year as costs increased all over the world, we asked for $300 per child to fund their schooling 
for a year. We were so excited and grateful that contributions still provided for more than 60 scholarships!  We hope 

our past donors, as well as new ones, will once again be inspired to meet and exceed this goal. The harvest awaits!

PROVIDING FOOD FOR HUNGRY STUDENTS IS 
IMPORTANT IN A COUNTRY WHERE MANY 
CHILDREN DO NOT KNOW FROM WHERE THEIR 
NEXT MEAL IS COMING.  ONE BENEFIT OF THE 
$300 SCHOLARSHIP IS AN INCREASED FOOD 
SUPPLY FOR THE STUDENTS AND THEIR 
FAMILIES.

THE NETWORK OF THREE SCHOOLS RUN BY 
THE EVANGELICAL CHURCH OF NIGER HAS 
ONE BOARDING SCHOOL AT TIBIRI  AND TWO 
DAY SCHOOLS. HAVING THE OPPORTUNITY TO 
STUDY AND LEARN IS A PRECIOUS GIFT FOR 
THESE CHILDREN. THE NUMBER OF STUDENTS 
CONTINUES TO INCREASE DESPITE NATURAL 
DISASTERS AND POLITICAL UNREST.

IT MAY SEEM LIKE A MIRACLE THAT $300 WILL 
SEND A CHILD TO SCHOOL FOR AN ENTIRE 
YEAR, BUT IN A COUNTRY WITH VERY LIMITED 
RESOURCES, IT IS A GIFT OF INCREDIBLE 
VALUE.

We pray for the EERN’s leadership as their 

officers work within the new societal order in 

Niger. Their faith and perseverance is an 

inspiration. We ask for God’s blessing on 

their schools, students and staff in Tibiri, 

Dogondoutchi and Niamey. 


And God bless our scholarship donors!
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